
Public sector pay rises postponed
 Croatia 

After four rounds of negotiations it was agreed that two pay rises of 2% foreseen for 
this year would be postponed and paid in January 2021. The existing collective 
agreement provided for the pay increases along with increases in other allowances 
and the Christmas bonus and the government had initially wanted to freeze all pay 
and allowances. However, the postponement was agreed and other allowances will 
be increased while the Christmas bonus will be negotiated later in the year. 

SDLSN (HR)
epsucob
2020 EPSU Collective Bargaining News June 11

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Central government
Health
Local government
Pay settlements
Social Services

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-june-11/public-sector-pay-rises-postponed
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-june-11/public-sector-pay-rises-postponed
https://www.epsu.org/countries/croatia
https://www.sdlsn.hr/potpisan-dodatak-iii-kolektivnom-ugovoru-za-drzavne-sluzbenike-i-namjestenike/
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2020-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-june-11
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/12399
https://www.epsu.org/policies/central-government
https://www.epsu.org/policies/health
https://www.epsu.org/policies/local-government
https://www.epsu.org/policies/pay-settlements-0
https://www.epsu.org/policies/social-services

